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Falls City street sweeper agreement

(KLZA)--The Falls City Council approved a lease agreement with MacQueen
Equipment for a 2023 Elgin Pelican Street Sweeper and trade-in of the cities
current street sweeper when they met Monday evening.

City Administrator Anthony Nussbaum said City will make six annual lease
payments of $42,259. At the end of the six year, the City can purchase the
machine for $1 or get a new machine.

In other action the Council conducted a public hearing drawing no comment on a
notice of intent to discontinue the Community Development Block Grant Income
Reuse Loan Financing program which has no funds left to utilize.

The Council also approved a request from Jay Morehead to close Lane Street

from 19th to 25th Street on Halloween night between 5 and 8 p.m. for trick or
treaters.
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